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As a practitioner who makes referrals to school based OT I can say that as caseloads climb 
parent perspective on the helpfulness and availability of OT at school has fallen.  If you could 
advocate for caseload limits similar to what Washington state has that would go a long way to 
fixing the problem, and create jobs for OTs and OTAs. We had a therapist working for us that 
took a job in Washington state for that particular reason. 
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